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Desember 26, 1941

Ce Hoe Rolmen, Yaguire
Dixfield
¥aine

Dear ¥rs Holmens

- In responae bto your letler ol Teceamber
24th, as to the effect of the amendment that was
tacked on to the "Holman P111" during the last
day of the Yeglslative session, and especially
s to whether that amendment was constitutional,

I azéplgased-ta inform you that thia Department
is of the opinlon that the amendment and all '
procesdings in connection therewith, he considered
eonatitutional untlil the Court rules otherwise,

Very truly youra,
Sanford L. Fogg
Deputy Attorney Gensral
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